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Lodi Music Boosters                     

Meeting called at:  6:40 PM
In attendance: Cathy Treinen, Rae Senger, Stephanie Hahn, Lynne Mason, Lori Statz, Heather Baron, Mary Jones

Secretary’s Report:                      Presenter:  Treinen

Discussion: No discussion

Approved Senger       Second: Mason
Treasurer’s Report:                      Presenter:  Mason

Balance as of today’s meeting: $4950.83

Student account balance as of today’s meeting:  _________

Discussion:   What are our ties with Sunshine Travel?  Could we suggest to revisit options for travel that would include meals?  Ski night profit is $204.75.  Student from last year has not claimed is $500 scholarship.  Cathy will contact parent.   Middle School accounts:  Lynne will be contacting Mr. Purcell and Mr. Wilkosz regarding our guidelines.  We feel a notice needs to go out to parents first asking if they would like their funds used for the Chicago trip.  

Approved:  Statz    Second:  Treinen
Department Requests:

Primary School –

Elementary School –                             No Dept. Requests              
Middle School – 

High School – 

Discussion:

Fun Nite:  All volunteers were in attendance.  We could use more volunteers for setup in the morning.  Coat check was a great idea.  Consessions were messy…Just need more assistance sooner in the kitchen.  Cathy will contact Hedi Endres, Linda Brokish, Mary Breunig, Suzie Wimmer to try to locate current Fun Nite binders.  3 ½ rolls of tickets were used.  Cost of 8,000-9,000 prizes was $1599.00, around $300 for shipping.  Preliminary profit for Fun Nite is $553.05.  Cathy will send Principal Hendrickson a thank you.

Fine Arts Night:  Cathy will send last year’s notes to Rae.  Lori will contact Mr. Hendrickson to see if ok for us to provide food again.  Rae will contact the Storhoffs regarding the Culvers Cart.  

Jazz Dinner:  First Jaz Dinner meeting is scheduled at 5:30 PM on April 3rd before the regular Booster meeting.  

Scrip Cards:  We are selling every other week, but would love to have more involvement.  Sarah Quam will continue to work on this program.  Cathy will check with Shelly to see if we can insert a Scrip order form in the next music performance program.  

LMB Scholarship:  Stephanie Schmidt, Heather Baron and Dawn Karls will head up the scholarship committee this year.  Cathy will forward scholarships within the month.

Website:  Cathy will forward notes from Ryan Strasser on how to update the website to Dawn Karls and Lynne Mason.

13-14 School Year:  We need to start gathering a list of our projects and fundraisers for the new school year.

Florida Trip:  We feel that the $110 needs to be refunded to the chaperones.  Sunshine Travel should be paying for rental of chairs in the amount of $252.94.  The additional $414.00 needs to come out of the music dept. budget.  One student is not going on the trip.  The $395 that is not being used by student will go towards $414.00 additional trip cost.  

Motion to Adjourn at 8:45 PM

First: Barb Breunig    Second: Rae Senger 

